
 
 
 

Liquor Bulletin 
Patios 

 

May 25, 2020 
 
This bulletin is to advise liquor licensees of amendments to the Licensee Handbook 
(LH) and Liquor Manufacturer Handbook (LMH).  
 
Effective immediately, Section 4.2.3 and 4.2.10 of the LH and Section 7.13.3 and 
7.13.10 of the LMH have been amended to allow patios that are not attached to the 
licensed premises to be licensed as long as they are under the care and control of the 
licensee and are located within the same municipality as the licensed premises.  
 
The amended policies may be accessed on AGLC’s website at aglc.ca. 
 
Please familiarize yourself with the amended policies and ensure all affected staff 
are notified of the new requirements.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact AGLC’s Compliance Branch at 
inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


